
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
RESCHEDULED NOTICE  

October 4, 2017 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Friday, September 22, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business hearing titled, “Small Business Tax Reform: Modernizing the 
Code for the Nation’s Job Creators,” originally scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, 
September 27, has been rescheduled. The hearing has been rescheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. 
on Wednesday, October 4, 2017 in 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building.  
 
The hearing will examine how the United States tax code affects small businesses and how 
changes proposed in H.R. 3717, the Small Business Owners’ Tax Simplification Act of 2017, 
could impact the nation’s job creators.      

A staff briefing will be held on Monday, October 2, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Robert Yavor, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


